
In the Name of Allah, the Most Beneficent, the Most Merciful

C I R C U L A R
Date: 13th July 2021
To: IBG Members
Sub: Eid-ul-Adha Holiday Schedule

Pleased be informed that our Central Office and other services will remain closed from
18 July 2021 to 25 July 2021 (both days inclusive) on account of Eid-ul-Adha Holidays.

18th July 2021

Closing Date reopening Date

26th July 2021

"Stay Safe, Stay Healthy!"
Regards
Heera Group Management


